
On Friday 28th April 2023 we will be completing our sponsored Colour
Dash in support of Leicester Children's holidays.

Children and Staff will run around a small course whilst being showered
with coloured powder. We hope to have lots of fun while raising money
for this excellent charity. 

Sponsorship forms for the event were due to be returned to school by
Monday 17th April. If you have not yet returned your form and money
please do as ASAP. There are number of awards children will recieve
depend on the amount of money they raise. 

Sponsorship money can be sent into school alternatively Leicester
Children's Holidays have a dedicated link for sponsorship should you
wish to donate online:

Colour Dash 2023 - JustGiving 

Sponsored Colour Dash Reminder

Colour powder is not harmful to people or the
environment. It is made from corn starch, dyed with
food-grade colouring.  

Friday 28th April 2023
Children will complete the colour dash at the end of the day just before
going home. The clothes covered in powder will then be placed back in
their named carrier bag. If a child does not bring a change of clothes we
will provide a t-shirt only to cover their uniform.

Children will need a change of clothes. Please send old clothes in a
named carrier bag for them to wear. The clothes will get covered in
powder colour. If your child wishes they can also wear sunglasses to
protect their eyes.

Home - leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk

https://leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/LCHColourDash2023?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=one_page&utm_content=campaign/LCHColourDash2023&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=a451cf145693414faa438b02dca6a63c
https://leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk/

